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Dear “Friends of HMMH” 
 
With pride we present you the first volume of our newsletter. 
The Foundation’s board has started organizing the festivities for the 22nd  of 
September 2015. 
Again this year we will have family members of one our fallen liberators attending this 
memorable day. This is the family of Phillip Davies from Wales, Great-Britain. 
 
Primary school “OBS ‘t Hout” has advised us, they would like to adopt the 
remembrance monument in 2015 with pupils 11-12 years of age. 
These children will not be forgotten in the program that day. 
 

 
Official logo of our Foundation 

 
The board of our Foundation consists of 

 Chairman  Mario Coolen 
 Treasurer  Henk van de Westerlo 
 Secretary  Harrie Raaijmakers 
 Member   Huub Vleeshouwers 

 
In a next volume we will present these persons to you. 
 
In conclusion of this first volume, we, as Foundation HMMH, would again like to thank 
the families that have provided us with their beautiful funeral flower arrangements 
after the loss of their loved ones. 
 

 


